Public Notice - Request for Proposals (RFP)
City of Groveland
South Lake Regional Park Phase IB
Project ID: 2025-005

The City of Groveland is soliciting sealed proposals from qualified firms for
South Lake Regional Park Phase IB under RFP Project ID: 2025-005. The City
is seeking experienced contractors or teams capable of delivering the scope of
work outlined in the RFP documents.

RFP Release Date: April 24, 2025
Submission Deadline: May, 29, 2025

Location for Submission: All responses to this RFP must be submitted via
the OpenGov Procurement platform prior to the date and time noted in the
timeline. Additionally, all addenda must be acknowledged.
https://secure.procurenow.com/portal/groveland

RFP Documents available at:

https://secure.procurenow.com/governments/352/projects

Interested parties must download the complete RFP package through the City’s
e-Procurement Portal. All communications regarding this solicitation shall be
through the portal unless otherwise stated.

The City of Groveland reserves the right to accept or reject any or all proposals
in whole or in part, to waive informalities in any proposal, and to award the
contract that, in its judgment, is in the best interest of the City.

For questions or additional information, please contact:
Jazma Owens, Procurement
Email: jazma.owens@groveland-fl.gov




